
Peachtree City Dog Park Association 
 
Regularly scheduled business meeting of April 9, 2019 
A quorum was present and the meeting was called to order at 6:30 pm. 
 
In attendance were Vice-President Maureen Kuebler, Treasurer Mark Schwartz, Secretary Rita 
Wilkinson, Susan Acosta, and Dan Aikin.  
 
Old Business: 

1. Minutes from the March meeting were read and a motion made to approve those minutes 
unanimously carried. 

2. Treasurer's Report: Total Deposits for March: $1014.33 Expenses $1377.59. Bank balance as of 
3/31/2019: $12,933.95. A motion made to approve the report unanimously carried.  

3. Bobcat Rental: A bobcat (driven by Steve Brown) was rented from Able 2 Rent All on 3/13 and 
again on 3/22. We will be excavating/spreading mulch on one more date as weather and 
availability of volunteers permit.  

4. Car/cart stickers have arrived and look great. 
5. Mark bought shovels, rakes and a broom, and stored them in the shed. 
6. The Mellow Mushroom fundraiser on March 26th earned us $75. The money will go toward toys, 

including a tub/pool for the small dog park, a couple of durable Frisbees and Chuck-its. 
7. Mowing has been re-started. 
8. No climbing on trees signs have been reposted. 
9. Some boy scouts cleared the fence perimeter and vines, tree trimming and digging for $180. 

 
New Business:  

1. Maureen will contact a volunteer to repair the wheelbarrow. 
2. Susan Acosta was voted in to become a Director at Large. 
3. Bark for Life: April 27th  at Shakerag. We may participate in this too. Maureen will contact the 

sponsors. Mark can get us a tent to use for the day. 
4. Handicap/Golf cart signs have been flipped back. Police approached a patron and threatened to 

ticket him for parking there while the signs were turned backward. We would like more non-
handicap parking. We need to address this along with proper paving to make the park handicap 
accessible. The gravel road is treacherous to walk especially with an anxious, pulling dog.  

5. We will order 2 banners for use at the bark events as well as for the parade – to include name, 
logo, website and location. 

6. We gave Steve Brown a money gift of $100 and a card to say thank you for all his work. 
7. For 4th of July Parade. We are considering renting/borrowing (Pinewood perhaps?) a trailer for a 

float. We’ll also buy a larger amount of candy and dog treats this year. 
 

Meeting adjourned at 7:42 pm 


